
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 10.3.23 

                                                  

Dear Families, 

This week the parents and carers of the Year 2 children, who will be joining us 

in September, came to find out about the fantastic provision that we offer at 

the Junior School. It was also great to see so many families in Year 3, 4 and 5 

attend the parent meetings. We hope that you enjoyed seeing the children’s 

beautiful work.  

Thank you once again for your support and understanding with regards to the   

NEU Industrial Action strike days. A letter will be sent later today with the 

plans for the 15th and 16th March. No further strike days have been announced 

at this time but I will keep you informed should this change. 

Our Curriculum 

We have been celebrating International Women’s Day, 

through assemblies delivered by Christians in Schools. 

They have been talking to the children about equity and 

equality. Our girls’ football team represented the school 

brilliantly at their away match on Wednesday. The boys 

also played extremely well showing excellent team work 

and resilience.  

Our ASPIRE key to learning this half term 

is IMAGINATION and Year 6 have 

produced some excellent pieces of 

writing. They have been writing from the 

perspective of an object, creating 

atmosphere and suspense. Year 4 have 

finished their fantastic Cubist Artwork 

inspired by George Braque. They mixed 

different colours, used cardboard 

scrapers to paint the background and then overlaid pictures of musical 

instruments.  



Staffing news 

Mrs Ollier has made the difficult decision to leave the teaching profession and 
become a driving instructor. Whilst she is training, she will take on the role of 
HLTA at Nevill Road and Miss Baythorpe will take on the responsibility of class 
teacher in Year 4, for the Summer Term. I am sure you will join me in wishing 
Mrs Ollier all the best with her career change.  
 
Kind regards,  

Mrs Cliff  

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Wednesday 15th March – NEU Industrial Action 

Thursday 16th March – NEU Industrial Action 

Friday 17th March – Red Nose Day (wear red – optional) 

Friday 31st March – End of Term 

 

Please book your SEND support meeting by calling the office. Letters have been sent with 

the dates. Feel free to give us a call if you need further information. 

 

Please note there may be further dates added to the diary as more events are confirmed. 

 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

 

 

 

 


